
         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

         

 

Welcome Back Strathcona Families! 
 

The Strathcona Team are very excited to be welcoming students back into the building on September 5th, for the 2023-

24 school year. 

 

We know that you have been eagerly awaiting information on how the first day and week will look like. 

 

The first day of school is always so exciting. We have a shortened day so we know who is here, who may have 

moved and how many students we have in each grade. It helps us with our class planning. 

 

The Plan for First Day of School 
 

Tuesday September 5th, Hours: 8:24am - 10:30am 

• When the bell rings, ALL returning students will return to their last year teacher for the first day. They will 

line up and be dismissed from their last year’s lineup area. 

• Students who are new to Strathcona this year please report to the Library. We will have teachers there to 

welcome our new students to Strathcona. 

 

During the morning the students will have a chance to talk about their summer, to reacquaint with staff, and to 

learn a little bit about our school expectations.  

 

 

Wednesday, September 6th is a FULL DAY of school with classes in session from 8:24am – 2:20pm. 

 

Students will line up at their Grade Level gathering area which will be identified by a cone that has the grade level 

displayed on it. Students will spend time with all the teachers that teach a that grade on Wednesday, Thursday, and 

possibly Friday. The School District Office will confirm our class configurations by Friday, September 8th. 

 

 

School Bell Schedule 
 

8:19am – Warning Bell  

8:24am – Classes Begin  

10:30 to 10:45am – Recess 

12:09 to 12:54pm – Lunch 

 

2:20pm – Dismissal 
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